
December 8, 2014 

Mayor John Dickert 
Members of the Common Council 
730 Washington Ave. 
Racine, WI 53403 

Dear Mayor Dickert and Members of the Common Council: 

I request that SEWRPC staff be allowed to use the transit center for a public hearing presenting the 
initial recommendations of the Racine County Transit Development Plan Advisory Committee. This 
meeting will take place on October 27, 2009 from 4:30 – 6:30 PM.   

Please refer this communication to the Transit and Parking Commission for review and consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Curtis Garner 
Executive Director 
PTMR 
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